

Our whole school ethos theme next week is:

We work well with others.

Dear Form I Parents,

We hope this newsletter finds you well. It's been another exciting and productive week in Form I, and we're thrilled to share a glimpse into the activities and learning experiences your children have been engaged in.

In English, the children have continued reading Roald Dahl's 'The Enormous Crocodile,' honing their storytelling skills through event sequencing, recount writing, and the use of descriptive language. In our Maths lessons, we have focused on place value, estimating and comparing numbers up to 1000. In History, the children learned about the fascinating creatures that once roamed the Earth during the Ice Age period. To test their knowledge, we engaged in an exciting and competitive game of Kahoot. In Art, our young artists rolled up their sleeves and created their own miniature clay models of Stonehenge. This hands-on project allowed them to dive into the history of this iconic monument while expressing their artistic talents. In our Science lessons, we've been exploring the skeletons of various animals and uncovering the unique features of different vertebrates, including mammals, amphibians, reptiles, birds, and fish. In PSHE, the children dreamed up their ideal school, fostering empathy and creativity. It's been a week of exploration, imagination, and academic growth.

Please do email me at <u>s.connolly@froebelian.co.uk</u> or contact me before or after school, if you have any questions or queries.

Kind regards,

Ms Connolly, Mrs Hanson and Ms Morley – The Form I team

Calendar Dates -

October	
Mon 2	Harvest Festival Assembly
Thurs 5	Parent Forum 8:15-9:15am